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Honorable Chair Angus L. K. McKelvey, Vice Chair Derek S. K. Kawakami and 
members of the House Committee on Consumer Protection and Commerce,

My name is Russel Yamashita and I am the legislative representative for the Hawaii
Dental Association (HDA) and its 960 member dentists.  I appreciate the opportunity to comment
on of House Bill 1381 HD 1 Relating to Professional and Vocational Licensing.  The bill before
you today would seek to provide for the licensure by credential and reciprocity for all licenses
issued by the State of Hawaii Department of Commerce and Consumer Affairs, Professional and
Vocational Licensing Division with exclusions of doctors, dentists and CPAs.  

Since this bill and ones similar to it have been introduced this session, the HDA believes
that this issue needs to be deferred so all the professions and vocations affected by this legislation
have an opportunity to meet and discuss these issues at length during the interim.  With over
125,000 licensees affected by this legislation, I would hope that any drastic changes affecting
their licensure should be fully explained to them before the Legislature makes significant changes
to the law affecting their licensure.  Therefore, the HDA request that this bill be held and that all
parties meet during the summer on this very important issue.
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